

September 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As part of the homework routine in Modern Foreign Languages at Cavendish, we set tasks from the workbook which accompanies the text book used in class. The tasks are directly related to what your child has learnt in that day's lesson and should therefore prove accessible to all students. Work will be completed in the workbook so students will no longer have single pieces of paper to mislay or lose. The workbook will also provide a further record of completed work and can be used for revision prior to an assessment. Each unit has a dedicated vocabulary list for learning and revision.

The cost of the workbook is £4 and we ask that this is paid using WISEPAY and the slip below handed in to the Finance Office, Student Services or Mrs Archer before Friday 22nd September. Workbooks will then be used regularly from the beginning of October for homework once a week along with the regular vocabulary learning and writing tasks.

As always, thank you for your support in helping your child with homework as this makes such a difference to their progress.

Yours sincerely
D. Greher
Mrs Deborah Archer Subject Leader MFL
MFL Workbook - Please slip to Student Services, Finance Office or Mrs Archer before Friday 22nd September 2017. I have paid £4 on WISEPAY for my child's MFL homework workbook. Student's name:Form:
Parent signature: Date: